  

----- Original Message ----- 

From: HeadOfDept@ami 

To: participant3@ami 

Sent: Monday, December 06, 2004 3:46 PM

Subject: Please summarise the last meeting

Dear Colleague,
 

Would you be so kind to report to me on the past meeting? Please keep in mind that your notes are part of the project documentation – among other things, they will be used by myself and other staff to stay informed about the state of the project. It is therefore essential that your notes – though kept short - are of high quality. In particular:

 

· Do not use any abbreviations. 
· Write notes that are understandable for somebody who was not present during the meeting 

 

The head of your department
 

 

 [ABSTRACT]   
We presented our prototypes. There are two versions: with and without LCD. Both comes with:

· charger

· Detachable (add-on) parental control module

· Detachable big buttons (for old people)

Other important features are:

· Detachable (add-on) speech recognizer

· Security feature (robust to mishandlings; for kids)

· Endurable battery life (high autonomy)

· Robust-to-misplacement reminder

· User-programmable channels and vocabulary

· Pre-filtering of TV programs by genre

· Cheap-to-produce and –manufacture materials

· Light-weight

· Fancy design and colors

 The prototypes were evaluated according to 3 criteria, namely fancy look-and-feel technological innovative and ease-to-use. We scored high on all 3 criteria. 

 

[DECISIONS]   
We decided not to produce the LCD version because the display can be transferred to the TV screen; this gives more space and fanciful display than the LCD.

We also decided that different kinds of “skin” can be used on the new prototype. In particular, fruits and vegetable skins are fashionable, according to the marketing manager. 

